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INVITATION FOR THE 49" CERP PLENARY MEETING
29 and 30 May 2014, Skopje, Former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia

Dear colleagues,

| have the pleasure of inviting you to participate on the 49" CERP Plenary meeting which will be held
on 29 and 30 May 2014 in Skopje, the Former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia.

The Postal Agency of the Republic of Macedonia has the honor of organizing the 49" CERP Plenary
meeting in Skopje, especially in conditions of modern trends in improving quality of service and
introducing modernization in the postal sector. The role of CERP is of an essential meaning in such
circumstances. The Plenary meeting will enable exchange of experience and knowledge among the
participants.

The meeting will be held in Holiday Inn Hotel Skopje, www.holidayinn.com, starting on Thursday 29

May at 09:30. The registration of participants will be at 8:30 and the meeting is expected to end on
30 May, not later than 14:00.

We kindly ask you to confirm your presence not later than 31 March 2014, to info@ap.mk or fax
+389 23212 107.

For all your additional information and questions, you can call +389 23 212 107 or write to:

info@ap.mk.

The Postal Agency also organizes one-day trip to the city of Ohrid, for the participants who plan to
expand their stay on 31 May 2014.

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Skopje.

Respectfully,

CERP Secretariat

c/o Federal Network Agency
Tulpenfeld 4

53113 Bonn
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